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Unassigned FY25 Fund Balance
vProjected FY25 Unassigned Fund Balance- $5,469,521 (deficit spending $211,719)

vAs of this date, the federal and state revenue receivables for the General Fund and Community 
Ed Fund have not yet been recorded for 2024-2025 – the final calculations will be done in early 
September during audit preparation

vAll of the salaries for the 2024-2025 school year have been recorded but there are still some 
outstanding expenses to be recorded – final invoices from MAWSECO, care and treatment/ALC 
invoices from other school districts, June 2025 utilities, etc.



2025 – 2026 Budget
vThe unassigned General Fund balance is budgeted to be $4,796,698 at the end of the year; which is 
15% of the budget – the Board approved unassigned fund balance policy states that it needs to beat 
least 12%
vLegislative revenue changes from preliminary FY26 budget presented at the May Board work session:

v Telecom Aid eliminated – loss of $13,000
v School Library Aid – minimum of $40,000 lowered to $20,000 – loss of $20,000
v Special Ed transportation – decreases 5% in FY26 (will be an additional 5% in FY27) – loss of $27,500

vThe Capital budget is budgeted to deficit spend by $466,000 due to the purchase of the new Math 
curriculum

vFood Service is decreasing their fund balance by $400,000 – purchasing new equipment for the 
Elementary School and High School kitchens.  This fund balance needs to decrease by at least 
$300,000 to get the fund balance under the cap that is allowed by MN Dept of Education and USDA

vCommunity Ed is expected to continue to grow their fund balance in the upcoming year



Questions?


